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ALTERATIONS AND ADDITIONS TO PLANNING COMMITTEE  
 

1st October 2024 
 
Item 6 
 
24/00293/FUL – Rectory Lane Car Park East, Chelmsford 
 
Following publication of the Committee Report an additional letter of representation has been 
received from nearby residents objecting to the proposal. Concerns raised: 

- Inadequate parking for the proposed development 
- Loss of the car park 

 
These matters are addressed in the Committee Report. 
 
 


